
 

 

10th May 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 Leavers Party at Arundel Lido – Friday 8th July 5.30-7.30pm 
We have pleasure in announcing that we have booked the Arundel Lido for our Year 6 Leaver’s 
party this year. 
The children will have the opportunity to: 

 Use the heated 25m outdoor pool (lifeguards will be provided by Arundel Lido) 

 Use the baby pool for those who aren’t strong swimmers (lifeguards provided by Arundel 
Lido) 

 Play in the surrounding lawned areas 

 Enjoy delicious BBQ food 

 Have a disco by our resident DJ Mark Wesley! 
 

Please do not drop your children off before 5.15pm and please return to collect them at 7.30pm. 
 
We very much hope the children will have a fantastic evening and enjoy the additional 
opportunity to be with their friends whilst celebrating 6 wonderful years at St Margaret’s school! 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 towards food and drink which can be made 
through our usual payment system. Please also tick the consent form giving permission for your 
children to attend. Please complete the slip below as soon as possible and return this to the 
school office by 24th June 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully 

A Knox   V Goodin 

Al Knox    Vicki Goodin 
Foundation Governor  Parent Governor 

Return to Mrs Glossop 

 

Name of child  

Class  

Ability to swim 25m+ YES/NO 

Please circle food choice Hot Dog/ Burger/ Veggie Burger 

Emergency contact number  

Any medical/dietary needs: 
 
 
 

A voluntary contribution of £5 has 
been paid 

Yes/No 

Signature of parent  

Date  


